
Public Health Madison and Dane County 5/6/15 Report 
 
We have seen a number of legislative proposals that impact hunger and nutrition policy in 
Wisconsin over the last month, including Photo ID on FoodShare cards, restricting food choice 
for FoodShare participants, limiting the number of replacement EBT cards a person can receive, 
drug testing for FoodShare and Unemployment Insurance participants, and more. Public Health 
is monitoring these proposals for their impact on low income communities and populations 
vulnerable for food insecurity in Madison, Dane County, and Wisconsin.  
 


